Qualified Vendors
The International Fire Code requires individuals inspecting and subsequently cleaning commercial kitchen hoods to be qualified to conduct the work. Qualified vendors must have at least one member of the company who has successfully completed the process and are responsible for the work completed by their field representatives. The City of North Charleston does not make any recommendations, expressed or implied, regarding any specific vendor. It is the responsibility of the restaurant to ensure they are receiving adequate service from the vendor and report any deficiencies, issues, or concerns.  A list is qualified contractors is provided but we will accept any deviation from this list provided they provide documentation of their qualifications.

Contractor List
The City of North Charleston does not endorse or recommend any specific vendor, this list is provided to assist consumers with identifying contractors who have completed the qualification process:

	Contractor 
	Phone Number

	A & A
	843-215-4147

	An Extreme Clean
	919-243-8036

	Carolina Hot Wash
	843-766-2158

	Certified Hood and Fire Specialist
	843-693-7194

	Hood Masters 
	843-580-4202

	H2O Kitchen Exhaust Cleaning 
	843-826-4321

	Kamco DBA Hoodz Of Charleston
	843-822-5243

	Myrtle Beach Exhaust Services 
	843-839-4588

	National Interior Solutions 
	800-331-1308

	Oil and Grease Management 
	803-239-7680

	Positive Impacts South, LLC 
	321-505-5187

	Pye Barker
	866-95+-8944



